
                                                                                  

 
 

 

 

Attempting to Identify Male Suspect Taking Up-skirt Photos 

 

Beaverton Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in identifying a male 

suspect seen taking up-skirt photos. 

 

On Saturday, July 20, 2019 at approximately 1:00 p.m. the male suspect was reported by 

a witness acting suspicious inside Nordstrom Rack at 9125 SW Cascade Ave. in 

Beaverton.  The witness observed the suspect taking up-skirt photographs of an 

unsuspecting female customer.  The witness verbally confronted the suspect who then 

fled the store. 

 

The Beaverton Police Department would like to identify the suspect seen taking the 

photographs.  The suspect was described as a Hispanic male, mid 20s to early 30s, 

stocky build about 5’10”  200-215lbs with brown or black clean cut hair with a side 

part. The suspect was last seen wearing light colored shorts, navy or dark gray t-shirt, 

white and black slide style sandals, and black framed eye glasses.  

 

If you have any information as to the identity of the suspect or you believe you might 

be a victim in this case, contact Officer Sabrina Johnson at 971-371-0080 or non-

emergency dispatch at 503-629-0111. 
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